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From:
To: carol.h.knowles@gmail.com; Wicke,Chris
Subject: Letter of support: 16 Cowdy Street
Date: June 9, 2024 7:39:41 PM

I support the minor variance D13-033-2024 allowing a single story addition to replace an
existing rear yard deck at 16 Cowdy Street.

Carol’s work improving the house has been constant  after her purchase, only improving the
neighbourhood. I look forward to any changes that will be made.

Sincerely, 
Leslie Pickett
(15 Cowdy Street)
3434226590


